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The Department of Customs and Inland Revenue has signed and handover the Societies Lottery Permit and Port Vila 

Stadium New Billboard Assistance to the Port Vila Football Association  Team as a form of assistance to construct the 

New Port Vila Stadium Billboard for Customs and Inland Revenue Tax Awareness.  

SIGNING AND HANDING OVER OF SOCIETIES LOTTERIES PERMIT AND BILLBAORD ASSITANCE 
TO PORTVILA FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 

CUSTOMS AND INLAND REVENUE SECOND MANAGEMNET MEETING OF 2021 

Management meeting plays an important role in improving communications, teamwork and as well as employee morale and 

satisfaction. On the 26th of March 2021, Customs and Inland Revenue Management team held  their second Management 

meeting at the Inland Revenue Audit Conference room especially for final updates on the First Quarter Priorities of the De-

partment from Managers and also to be informed of the Second Quarter Priorities directed by DCIR Director Harold Tarosa 

and the Departments Strategic Plan. 
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OATHS TRAINING FOR CUSTOMS OFFICERS  

On the 2nd—4th of March 2021, the Department of      Customs and Inland Revenue run an Oaths Training for the Customs 

Officers and DCIR Support Units Officers at the Customs Border Conference room. The training was conducted by Technical 

Advisor Neil McCarthy and Corporate Officer Alvina Chilia.  

The training covered the Oath of Office (or affirmation), confidentiality , and avoiding conflicts of interest topics. The Officers 

contributed valuable discussion amongst each other with work related examples and experiences.  

During the week, DCIR Director Harold Tarosa also take Oaths signing for the Inland Revenue Officers  and Customs Officers at 

the respectful sections.   

The Department of Customs and Inland Revenue has in its plans to also run trainings for the Northern and Southern region 

once the restriction from the Ministry of Finance and Economic Management is lifted.  

Oaths Swearing and Signing for DCIR Officers 


